
From: Crystal Gorton <write2me@msn.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, February 16, 2022 4:36 PM 
To: Elaine Andersen <eandersen@folsom.ca.us> 
Subject: Fwd: L&L Districts 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless 
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 
 
The below was sent to Lorraine.  The City Attorney and Council are not listening to ANYONE with regard 
to districting.   
 
Lexington will be split in two, with some of the streets removed completely.  All of Lexington 
pays into L&L.  Some of the new districts pay nothing. 
 
NONE of the City's demographer's maps make any sense - TO ANYONE.  The City's demographer (and 
City Attorney in my opinion)  are causing problems for the City.   
 

 
From: Crystal Gorton <Write2Me@msn.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, February 16, 2022, 3:39 PM 
To: Lorraine Poggione 
Subject: L&L Districts 
 
Lorraine, 
 
Have you been following the by-district mapping?  Council will be voting on districts in the next 
week or two. Neighborhood streets in Lexington, as well as other neighborhoods in Folsom, will 
be split into two districts in some cases.  I am wondering how that will affect our L&L.    
 
In one of the maps, Baurer is split into north and south.  On another map, Silberhorn is 
removed from Lexington altogether.  Both Baurer and Silberhorn pay into Lexington's L&L even 
though both streets would partially or completely be in separate districts.  Some of the split 
streets will be in districts that do not pay L&L at all.   
 
None of the City Attorney’s demographer makes sense.   
 
 


